Jamie Edens

I am opposed to the Advanced Clean Cars and Trucks Rule.

This is not a political issue. This is a "what does the customer want to buy" issue. The vast majority
of New Mexico auto consumers do not want to buy EVs, not even in a metro area like Albuquerque
and especially not in rural areas of our state.

While I understand that we have to choose either CA or Fed requirements, our state is not
positioned to choose the most aggressive option. An attitude of "even though we may not hit the
requirements we should still try" 1s a dangerous one for New Mexico. There will be significant
ramifications this rule will have that will be felt throughout our communities. Furthermore, this rule
will handcuff our dealerships and customers to sell/buy certain vehicles and even worse send them
out of state to do business.

Thank you.



